
 
 
 
Memorandum No. LRS-2021-010 
 
TO  : Deans, College Secretaries, and Heads of Units  
   Students and Student Organizations 

UP Diliman 
 
 
 
FROM  : LOUISE JASHIL R. SONIDO 

Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs 
 
SUBJECT : Adjusted Awards and Extension of Deadlines for Nominations  

to the 2021 Gawad Tsanselor sa Natatanging Mag-aaral and  
2021 Parangal sa Samahang Mag-aaral 

 
DATE  : 30 March 2021 
 
The call for nominations and submission of applications for the 2021 Gawad Tsanselor para sa 
Natatanging Mag-aaral and the 2021 Parangal sa Samahang Mag-aaral is extended from 31 
March 2021 to 15 April 2021 (Thursday), 5:00PM.  
 
Kindly note also the following changes to awardees’ entitlements: 
 

1. From the original amount of P130,000.00, Gawad Tsanselor Awardees will now receive 
P150,000.00 each and their college/unit P100,000.00 each. The Parangal sa Samahang 
Mag-aaral Awardees will still receive P20,000.00 each per category. 

 
2. Because the search for the Ten Outstanding Students of the Philippines (TOSP) 2021 will 

not push through this year, Gawad Tsanselor Awardees cannot be nominated to TOSP for 
this cycle. 

 
3. Because student organizations must now apply directly for the Ten Accomplished Youth 

Organizations (TAYO) Award, winning student organizations cannot be guaranteed a 
nomination; however, the OVCSA can assist with endorsements and facilitation of their 
applications, as needed. 

 
The nomination and application documents are available through this link: bit.ly/Parangal21. 
Everyone is reminded to submit the documents in electronic copies to ovcsa.upd@up.edu.ph on 
or before the deadline. For inquiries, contact the Selection Committee through the email provided 
or at loc. 2587. 
 
 
Thank you.  

https://bit.ly/Parangal21

